
The City of Bessemer, Alabama 

November 24, 2020 

Re: COVID-19 and matters necessary to perform essential minimum functions 

of the governmental body. 

 
The Council of the City of Bessemer, Alabama met in special session via teleconference 

on Tuesday, November 24, 2020 at 3:33 p.m. Central Time.  The purpose of the special meeting 

was to consider matters necessary to perform essential minimum functions of the governmental 

body.  The meeting was called to order by Council President Cynthia Donald who was Chairman 

of the meeting. The following Council members were found to be present:  Councilors Kimberly, 

Alexander, Latricia Crusoe, Ron Marshall, Jesse Matthews and Cynthia Donald. Absent: 

Councilors Jarvis Collier and Donna Thigpen.  

 

The City Council discussed a letter from HUD (the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 

Development) concerning HUD’s guidelines in regards to the CDBG funds and the City of 

Bessemer CDBG Program. 

 

 

Council President Cynthia Donald adjourned the meeting. 

 

    

 

Wanda D. Taylor 

         City Clerk 

         City of Bessemer 


